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From: David Gibson

To: Brian Kelley;  David Barker;  Michelle Mata
Date: 12/9/2009 3:31 PM

Subject: Fwd: Draft Tentative Order No. R9-2009-0094 NPDES Permit No. CAG679001

More comments, this was sent to David Barker yesterday

>>> "Ralph McIntosh" <ralphmcintosh@rmwd.org> 12/8/09 2:52 PM >>>

Mr. Gibson/Mr. Barker,

 
I am sending this short email to request delaying adoption of the above referenced Draft Tentative Order 
so that Board staff and the San Diego County Water Authorities TAC can continue to work towards some 

acceptable solutions in the Order.
 

The previous Regional Board process that was in place was productive and now it appears to have been 
short circuited for one reason or another.
 

I would like to comment further but since today is the end of the comment period, and we in the water 
industry are just finding this out, I as well as many of my fellow General Managers have not had time to 

respond to the proposed changes.
 

So I urge you to take all of the comments you receive from all of the other San Diego County Water 
Agency Managers into consideration before proceeding further.
 

Thank You!
 

Ralph McIntosh
General Manager
Ramona Municipal Water District
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